Dear Valued Samsung Customer,

You may have heard that there’s a safety issue with some of our Top Loader washing
machines made between 2010 - 2013. We first issued a recall on these affected
products in 2013 (see our notice attached), but there are still thousands of affected
models that are yet to be serviced. Given that consumer safety is our number one
priority, we're very concerned about the number of affected units that are yet to be
fixed.

All it takes to fix an affected machine is a quick, free service from one of our qualified

technicians.

Here’s how you can help. Firstly check your own machine. Then, get your parents to
check their machines. Get your mates to check their machines. Get your neighbours
to check their machines. Get anyone you know who has a Samsung Top Loader to

check their machines.

Just follow these easy instructions:

1.FIND THE MODEL NAME

The model name can be found on the back of the machine.
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MODEL NAME SERIAL NUMBER

2.CHECKIF YOURMODEL NAME MATCHES ONE OF THESE:

SW80SPWIP/XSA SW65VIWIP/XSA
WAB5GWGIP/XSA SW70SPWIP/XSA
WABS5GWWIP/XSA SW75VOWIP/XSA




If your machine hasn't already been checked by a qualified Samsung
technician, you should contact the Samsung support team as soon as
possible for a FREE in-home service check.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours Sincerely

Phil Newton
Vice President of Consumer Electronics
Samsung Electronics Australia






